
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/142                                              09.03.2023 

“All birds find shelter during rain but the eagle avoids rain by flying above the clouds.”  

       - Dr A.P.J. Abdul Kalam 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Team BBPS Rohini! 

With immense pleasure I extend heartfelt greetings to you on the success of your ward in the academic 

session 2022-23. Our children have succeeded with sincere and collaborative efforts. As we close this 

academic session and assess the progress of our students, we would want you to keep the following 

dates in mind. 

Last working day (Classes I to IV) - Friday, 10 March 2023 

Last working day (Class V) – Monday, 13 March 2023 

Result Declaration- Saturday, 18 March 2023 

You are requested to collect the report cards of your wards from the school as per the schedule given 

below. 

Kindly note the TIME SLOTS for distribution of report cards: 

Roll No. - 1 to 15               08:30 am to 09:30 am 

Roll No. - 16 to 30             09:45 am to 10:15 am 

Roll No. - 31 to the last roll no           10:30 am to 12:00 noon 

You are requested to adhere to the time slots for smooth and safe distribution of the result. 

                   
The new academic session 2023-2024 shall commence from Monday, 3 April 2023.  

We solicit your whole hearted cooperation as your role as a parent is indispensable in shaping the lives 

of our children. 

  

Warm regards 

 

          
            

        Geeta Gangwani 
            (Principal) 

 

 


